
YRRLC

Meeting of the BoD

May 1, 2023

2:00 PM

Present: Dan O’Neil, Gregory Holt, Harold Riensche, Jerry Bichsel, Kathleen Whittenberger

The meeting was called to order by President O’Neil at 2:00.

Dan O’Neil announced that the grant funded mitigation by the Columbus Fire Department on Ranch properties will begin soon.

A number of issues involving landowners were discussed.  Board members will follow up on these matters.

A survey of current road conditions was carried out by Shane Shandy, Brian Boyd, Dan O’Neil and Harold Riensche.  Due to budget constraints, it was determined that grading of major roads and culvert repairs would be this spring’s priority.  

A number of Landowners are behind in their payment of dues.  Our accountant will be asked to send an email reminder.

The cost for weed control this spring will be $4,719.

It was mentioned that the County Sanitarian will be out for two months.

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:41.

Kathleen Whittenberger

Secretary Treasurer


